
Dear parents and guardians of our students, 

It is with great joy that we welcome you to our school for a day of unity, bringing together people 

of various nations and ethnicities that comprise our school community. 

We all wish for our students to learn the Greek language, as the significance of learning Greek 

extends beyond just our children—it also encompasses you, the parents. You serve as the primary 

examples and chief supporters in the educational journey of our children. Through our 

participation in learning the Greek language, we demonstrate to our children the importance we 

place on effective communication and harmonious coexistence, regardless of ones background. 

Our students have nothing to divide among themselves. In facing the countless challenges in our 

lives, it is beneficial for us to stand united as a school community. In our school, children from 

29 different countries coexist harmoniously and beautifully. While we may have different colors, 

religions, and customs, we share common dreams, needs, and aspirations for our children’s lives 

and future. 

We hope that this day of love and friendship opens a dialogue between parents, guardians, and 

educators, creating a bridge of communication that transcends linguistic differences. It is a day to 

set a positive example for our children, showing them that communication through the acquisition 

of knowledge, skills, and abilities is a lifelong journey. Furthermore, our active participation in 

the multicultural space of the school teaches our children to accept each other with respect for 

their fellow classmates from various countries. 

With your active involvement, we support their smooth integration and the development of a 

multicultural environment that strengthens the community as a whole. It would be our pleasure 

to receive suggestions from you and encourage you, dear parents and guardians, to actively 

participate in the school process with your children. Let us build a strong community that supports 

the learning and development of our children in this multicultural space. We thank you all for 

your collaboration and support in this important effort that connects our families with our school 

culture. Lets have a wonderful time together! 
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